
 

 

Please take the below into consideration To Brent Council, as a Brent resident I would like to emphasise on the 

disruption alcohol servicing businesses are bringing to Willesden high road. The following is what I read on Brent 

Council website: This means the Mayor will promote Brent and participate in, and help initiate, activities that help 

the economic, social, cultural and environmental wellbeing of Brent and its residents. I would like to point out that 

in no way the social and environmental wellbeing of Willesden High Road safe. There is a lot of addicts both 

alcohol and substance use addicts taking advantage of the alcohol being served till late hours and the addition of 

a new business is not going to help but worsen this issue. Myself and my neighbours are very concerned about 

our well being and safety. We don’t feel in safe hands. My partner or family members that come over don’t feel 

safe coming to my house. If I had one wish to make Brent a better place it would be to to feel safer in my home 

which I currently don’t and also does not my neighbours. 




